
 
 

 The Council on Staff Affairs 

Minutes of Tuesday, July 8, 2008 

 

 

1. Call to Order: 



B. 



Richard Hammond presented Bobby Flowers with a gift in recognition of his dedicated service. Thank you, 

Bobby. Bobby urged everyone to support the Hero program and help promote the program by putting up 

the posters provided. John Wright urged everyone to spread the word about Title Town and show support 

by attending the festivities. Bobby showed the group the Presidential Pine box made by Steve Fesler for 

storing the gavel. In the future, it will be passed from chair to chair. All members present introduced 

themselves to everyone. 

      11. Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 9:38 a.m.           

 

Next COSA meeting is August 12, 2008 in the….. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Sue Bailey,  

Secretary for COSA  

 

Don’t forget to respond after you have read the minutes.  Your approval is needed 

and appreciated!!! 


